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The Alumni Association of Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind organised an 

alumni meet programme 'Samriti Sangam’ on Sunday 17th March, 2024 in the 

auditorium hall named as Late Sh. Brij Mohan Singla Memorial Hall. It was a 

day filled with excitement, emotions and nostalgia, for the alumni (both recent 

and older) came together to reunite, reconnect and relive the moments that they 

had cherished in their alma mater. The meet was attended by around 100 alumni, 

ranging from batch 1984 to 2023. The registration process was quite smooth and 

hustle-free, and all the alumni were given a warm welcome by the organizing 

committee. The event began with the lighting of the lamp and invoking the 

blessings of Goddess Saraswati. Dr. Punam Kajal, worthy principal of the college 

accorded a warm welcome to all and appraised the alumni about the changing 

infrastructure and proactive measures taken in recent times for the welfare of 

college’s students. Dr. Keauty, the organising secretary of the event led the stage 

managing committee and took all the alumni on reminiscing flight through her 

wonderful oratory skills. It was heartwarming to see the excitement and joy on 

the alumni’s faces as they shared their experiences and memories of their time at 

the college. The energetic & vibrant stage performances by some of the alumni 

left everybody in awe. Mrs. Madhu Khatri, Associate Professor (Retd.) of English 



who served Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind for good thirty-six years and who 

had been an alumna of the college sent a very beautiful and emotional audio 

message and donated a sum of one lakh rupees to the college alumni fund. She 

could not join the programme due to her health problems. Mrs. Mridula Puri, 

Principal (Retd.) of the college and Dr. Saroj Garg, Associate Professor (Retd.) 

of History also expressed their heartfelt experiences. The college Principal Dr. 

Punam Kajal presented a token of love and respect in the form of memento to this 

duo. It was indeed a great opportunity for the alumni to catch up with their old 

friends, network with each other and build new connections. Many of them were 

seen clicking photographs with their former classmates and teachers, capturing 

the memories of the day. The event infused, indeed, a concoction of emotions as 

the alumni experienced a strong wave of nostalgia and camaraderie. Mrs. Anjali 

Gupta, the overall incharge of the event proposed a vote of thanks to each and 

every one for making this event a grand success. She said that this event was not 

only a celebration of the college’s legacy, but it was also an opportunity for the 

alumni to relive the cherished moments. The event ended with the national 

anthem and a promise to meet again in the next alumni meet. 

 

 

 

 

 



Glimpses and Media Coverage of the Event 

 

  

  

  


